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VIA E-MAIL TO MR. GREG BROWN 
 
 
 
February 5, 2021 
 
Mr. Greg Brown 
President and COO 
Cenex Pipeline, LLC 
803 Highway 212 South 
Laurel, MT 59044 
 

CPF 5-2015-5020S 
Closure Letter 
 

 
Dear Mr. Brown: 
 
I received your letter dated March 4, 2020 regarding the status of the items in the Remedial 
Work Plan. I understand that the pipe replacement project from Sidney, Montana to Minot, North 
Dakota was completed and successfully tied in to the active Cenex Products Pipeline in June 
2020.  As a result of this work, all items in the Remedial Work Plan have been completed and 
this case is now closed. Thank you for your efforts to complete these items to ensure the long-
term integrity of the Cenex Products Pipeline. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Dustin Hubbard 
Director, Western Region 
Pipeline and Hazardous Materials Safety Administration 
 
cc: PHP-60 Compliance Registry 

PHP-500 M. Petronis (#165383) 
Ms. Michelle Slyder, DOT Compliance Manager, Cenex Pipeline, LLC 

 Mr. Corey McIlvain, Manager, Pipeline Operations, Cenex Pipeline, LLC 
 

12300 W. Dakota Ave., Suite 110 
Lakewood, CO  80228 
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